Making the most of your hearing
Monday 28th February 10.00am – 2.30pm
Walthew House is running a half day course for anyone with mild to moderate hearing loss, deteriorating hearing loss, or for people who work with or care for someone with hearing loss.
This short course is an invaluable introduction to assistive technology and professional advice on making the most of your hearing, and there will also be introductions to both sign language and lip reading.   
This course is completely free of charge and will be held at Walthew House (112 Shaw Heath, SK2 6QS). 
This event will not have a BSL interpreter.  
To book onto the course please call 0161 480 2612 or email admin@walthewhouse.org.uk.

Making the most of your hearing is a half day course for:
· People with mild to moderate hearing loss.
· People with deteriorating hearing.  
· Carers and family members of people with hearing loss.
· Anyone who works with people with hearing Loss.

The course will cover:
· Tips for making the most of your residual hearing.
· Assistive technology – hearing aids, loop systems, amplified phones, etc.
· An introduction to lip reading.
· An introduction to sign language. 



